

State of Connecticut Department of Social Services Medical Care Administration 25 Sigourney Street Hartford, CT 06106-5033

PB 2006-31

Policy Transmittal 2006-11 May 2006

Contact: Paul Piccione, Ph.D.

860-424-5160

Michael P. Starkowski Deputy Commissioner January 1, 2006 Effective Date

TO: Connecticut Behavioral Health Partnership Providers (CTBHP)
SUBJECT: HUSKY B Co-pay for Connecticut Behavioral Health Partnership Services

The purpose of this policy transmittal is to notify providers that the co-payment requirement for HUSKY B clients has been discontinued for all services covered under the Connecticut Behavioral Health Partnership (CTBHP) effective with dates of service on or after January 1, 2006.

<u>Distribution:</u> This policy transmittal is being distributed to holders of the Connecticut Medical Assistance Program Provider Manual by Electronic Data Systems. Managed Care Organizations are requested to send this information to their network providers and subcontractors.

**Responsible Unit:** DSS, Medical Care Administration, Policy and Regulations, Paul Piccione, Psychologist at 860-424-5160

**Date Issued:** May 2006